

THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007

May 1, 2007

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to welcome all those attending the Global Love Day celebration hosted by The Love Foundation, Inc.

New York is the one of the most diverse cities in the world, and tolerance and respect for other cultures are vital components of our City's success and wellbeing. On Global Love Day, which is being commemorated for the fourth consecutive year, the Love Foundation will honor our City's multiculturalism by celebrating the common threads that unite all races and ethnicities together.

It is always gratifying to unite with people and organizations sharing my commitment to making a difference in the community. Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable afternoon.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Bloomberg

Michael & Klemte

Mayor